
Consider approval of Overnight Approval for U.I.L. State One-Act Play Contest

1. Background:  
Southwest High School University Interscholastic League One-Act Play students are 
requesting permission to travel to Austin, TX on May 19-21, 2025. They will be 
participating in the UIL One-Act Play State Contest.  Their participation is contingent 
upon  advancing from previous One-Act Play competitions in April.

2. Process:  
 Advancing from Regionals One-Act play on April 25, 2025 is a requirement.  Parent 

permission slips will be required for participation and registration for the contest. 

3. Fiscal Impact:  
      The estimated cost of $ 13,000 will be paid from the theatre budget and the SWISD Fine 

Arts budget.  

4. Recommendation:  
That the board approve an overnight trip for the SWHS UIL One-Act Play company to 
the State One-Act Play contest  in Austin, TX.

5. Required:  
Board action.  (this remains exactly as it reads)


